
 

Brass Castle Exercise Hall of Fame 
Hello Brass Castle Families, 

I have heard the many wonderful activities your children have done throughout the summer 
and into the school year! I would love to celebrate these activities in our Brass Castle Exercise 
Hall of Fame bulletin board in an attempt to get to know each family, and also encourage 
exercise. If you have a picture of any type of physical activity your child and/or family engages 
in, and would like to share it, please have your child bring it in to school during their scheduled 
P.E. class. 

Please have your child bring in only 1 picture that is 4x6 or smaller. 

Examples are shown below, but any type of activity will be accepted. If you have any questions 
please do not hesitate to ask. Thank you for your participation and I look forward to seeing your 
child’s picture in the Exercise Hall of Fame! 

Mr. Scism 

 


